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Askin, Tim

From: Askin, Tim
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 12:02 PM
To: clint@mach1pd.com
Cc: DevelopmentCenterInfo
Subject: RE: Record RES-ADD-19-00025: Issued - Expired Solarium Addition at 2879 N Grant Blvd

Extension is hereby granted to obtain permit by 6/30/2022. 
 
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 
 

From: clint@mach1pd.com [mailto:clint@mach1pd.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 11:29 AM 
To: Askin, Tim 
Subject: FW: Record RES-ADD-19-00025: Issued - Expired Solarium Addition at 2879 N Grant Blvd 
 

Good Morning Tim, 
 
I’m helping Great Day Improvements have a new permit issued for previous Record RES-ADD-19-00025, which has 
expired.  
 
Are you able to advise if the previously approved certificate of appropriateness (attached) is still valid as long as the 
scope is still the same? 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Clint Sheufelt 
Project Manager  
MACH 1, INC. 
602 Academy Drive 
Northbrook, Illinois 60062 
 
M: (224) 326-0570 
F:  (224) 326-2483 
Clint@Mach1pd.com 
 

From: Pagacz, Staci <SPagac@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 10:29 AM 
To: clint@mach1pd.com 
Subject: RE: Record RES-ADD-19-00025: Issued - Expired Solarium Addition at 2879 N Grant Blvd 

 
You don't often get email from clint@mach1pd.com. Learn why this is important 
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Hi Clint, 
 
I would definitely send 2 copies of the plans and surveys to our office.  Also, since it’s Historic, I would reach out to Tim 
Askin again just to confirm the Certificate of Appropriateness is not expired as well. 
 
taskin@milwaukee.gov or 414-286-5712 
 
Thanks! 
 

From: clint@mach1pd.com <clint@mach1pd.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 9:42 AM 
To: Pagacz, Staci <SPagac@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Record RES-ADD-19-00025: Issued - Expired Solarium Addition at 2879 N Grant Blvd 
 

Good Morning Staci, 
 
I wasn’t sure if this was something you would be able to advise on, or if I should reach out to a different area. 
 
I’m helping Great Day Improvements have a new permit issued for this project as the previous permit has expired. 
Besides a new application is there any other information that would need to be updated to re-apply? 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or if I should be reaching out to a different contact. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Clint Sheufelt 
Project Manager  
MACH 1, INC. 
602 Academy Drive 
Northbrook, Illinois 60062 
 
M: (224) 326-0570 
F:  (224) 326-2483 
Clint@Mach1pd.com 
 
The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the 
public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release 
upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at 
www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  
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